
BARNSTABLE FIRE DISTRICT 

1841 PHINNEY’S LANE 

BARNSTABLE, MA 02630 
PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MINUTES MARCH 6, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4 PM by Prudential Committee Chairman William Jones at the 

Barnstable Water Department.  Also, in attendance were Prudential Committee members Peter 

Eastman and Joshua Miller, Treasurer Richard Buffington and Clerk Charles Eager.  

The meeting was called to review the articles for the Annual Meeting.  The Prudential Committee went 

over each article and decided where the funding for each article should come from.  Whether it would 

be raise and appropriate or transfer from available funds and appropriate.  At the end of the meeting it 

was determined by using the combination of funding sources the tax rate should be reduced even if all 

articles are passed. 

Motion was made, seconded and passed to adjourn the meeting 


